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Susan M. Pierce, Esquire
Lowenstein, flewman, Reis, Axelrad & Toll ,

1025 Connecticut Avenue, fl.W. If4 RESP 0tiSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-79-273

Dear Ms. Pierce:

This is in response to your letter of July 12, 1979 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of pages 1 through 7
of the request for proposal fio. RS-f!RR-79-134, " Tearing Stability Analysis
for Light Water Peactor Piping", and the winning technical proposal
submitted by Washington University.

Enclosed are the documents which you have requested.

Sincerely,
/ -

/ 4
,

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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Enclosures: As stated
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